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As a third generation farmer, my husband and I are definitely in support of SB 498. 

We have worried that our children would not be able to afford the current high estate 

taxes when my husband and I pass away. They should not have to go into debt and 

sell good farm ground to pay a tax on property we have owned for over 50 years. Our 

children would like to continue farming when we are gone and this bill would allow 

them to be the next generation of farmers.  


